Subject: FW: File no 19T-16V001 PAC NO. 15.125

c lb
From: Caputo, Mary COMMUNICATION
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 4:15 PM . i
To: ‘joseph barrotta’ CW (PH) - Nor \ 5' 1%
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca i ‘
Subject: RE: File no 19T-16V001 PAC NO. 15.125 ITEM - 5
Hi Joseph,

Thank you for your e-mail. By way of this e-mail | have copied the City’s Clerks Department for official record.

Mary Caputo Hons. B.A.

Senior Planner - OMB
905-832-8585 ext. 8215 | mary.caputo@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

S

|/ _VAUGHAN

From: joseph barrotta [mailto:josephbarrotta@amail.com]
Sent: March-30-16 4:13 PM

To: Caputo, Mary

Subject: File no 19T-16V001 PAC NO, 15.125

Dear Mary,

We Silvana and Joseph Barrotta, also are opposed to the proposed rezoning and development of the lands
immediately behind our home, we have understood at the tine of purchase that the ravine would be protected
and that was one of the reason we choose this lot (lot 97[ 39 Princess Isabella Court]). We respect the fact that
the owner of the affected lands, have the right of propose this change, but we also know that our voice should

be respected.

Silvana and Joseph Barrotta




